












Photos Reveal a New Side of Finland

The photographic exhibit Kvarken Archipelago: New 
Land in the Old Country features the work of Finnish 

photographer Mårten Björkgren. His photos depict the 

natural beauty of the archipelago that is rising from the sea 

due to glacial isostatic uplift. The land rises, islands appear 

and join other islands, trapping seawater that eventually 

becomes lakes. Over the past 10,000 years, unique 

variations of Finnish nature have developed into ecosystems 

seen nowhere else on earth. For more about the exhibit, 

visit bit.ly/2h6q77W.

Sponsored by the Swedish-Finn Historical Society, the 

exhibit opens at the Club on Friday, Nov. 3, when Björkgren 

will join us in Stockholm Hall for a talk at Happy Hour, along 

with a Finnish meal. Social hour 5 p.m., dinner 6 p.m.
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Still Accepting Names!
THE LEIF ERIksON INtERNAtIONAL FOUNDAtION announces that it is accepting the �nal 

set of immigrant names for the last plaque on the stones surrounding the Leif 

Erikson statue at Shilshole Bay Marina. There are spaces for approximately 10 

additional names of immigrants from one of the Nordic countries. If you have 

been putting off adding a relative’s name, or your own name, your time is 

running short. Call 206-778-1081 to get a form, or visit 

leiferikson.org and submit a name online.

Leif Erikson on 
Leif Erikson Day, 
Oct. 9, 2017.


